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I oppose LD 133.  Including barking as part of the nuisance regulation is too vague on
what would constitute a nuisance (one bark, two barks, three barks?...).  Neighbors 
could weaponize this regulation at neighbors with dogs that rarely bark and face hefty
fines that could potentially force them to sell and move.  This is overregulation when 
it should be handled at the local level or already be covered by town's quiet hours.


